
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
July 3, 2022 

“May I never boast except in the cross of our  

Lord Jesus Christ.”  Galatians 6:14 

CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS                  
        

Sunday, July 3, 2022  

Fourteenth Sunday In Ordinary Time            

  8:00 am  Adult Study Group 

  9:30 am  Liturgy +Angela Porter  by: Diane Cullen    

10:30 am  RCIA                                                         
                                             

Monday, July 4, 2022  

    Office Closed 
 

Tuesday, July 5, 2022    

  7:00 pm  Men’s Association 
 

Wednesday, July 6, 2022    

  9:00 am  Weight Loss Support Group       
 

Thursday, July 7, 2022   

  8:00 am  Liturgy Intentions of Carolyn Ratz   

  9:00 am  Bible Study     

  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon 
   

Friday, July 8, 2022       

   8:00 am  Liturgy +Fr. Charles Yost  by: Don & Chris Greer 
    

Saturday, July 9, 2022     

  5:30 pm  Confession 

  6:00 pm  Liturgy +Helen D. Thumser  by: Robert & Judi Veitch 
        

Sunday, July 10, 2022  

Fifteenth Sunday In Ordinary Time            

  8:00 am  Adult Study Group 

  9:30 am  Liturgy For The Parish Community     

10:30 am  RCIA                                                         
 

 

 

 

                                       PARISH SUPPORT 
 

 

Needed Weekly for Budget………..….......$  6,094.81 

Offering …………..…................................$  3,852.00 

Maintenance Fund Last Wk…. ……..........$     135.00 

Community Services……………….….…....$       70.00 
         
Please mail your offerings to: 

Holy Spirit Catholic Church. 

P O Box 424   

Hernando, MS. 38632 

Or click the link for online giving 
 

 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE  
July 2/3 – Closed 4th of July Weekend 

July 9 – Kelli Bishop/July 10 – Barbara Nickarz 
 

 

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY 

July – Rose Powell 
 

 

Holy Spirit Office Hours 
Current  Office hours are Monday – Friday 
9:00 am–noon and 1:00 PM-3:00 PM 

Our Religious Goods store is open also.  
 

 

Ministry Schedule 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to 

begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                 
 

Saturday, July 9 – 6:00 pm     

Greeter:  Paula Busler/Maureen Finley   
Usher:   Tony & Julie Stefanik 

Server:  Gavin Ellis 

Lector:   Tijuana Buchanan/Leanne Meng 

Gift Bearer:    Jerry Edwards Family 

Eucharistic Minister:  Stacy Hughes   
 

Sunday, July 10 - 9:30 am       

Greeter:   Ron & Shirley Henderson 

Usher:   Milton Farrell/Barbara Nickarz  
Server:   Marianna Fulcher/John Fulcher 

Lector:   Diane Cullen/Alan Gho 

Gift Bearer:    Fulcher Family 

Eucharistic Minister:  Robin Brantley 
   

 

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry 

obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve 

in your place.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
Queen of Peace—Monday, Tuesday & 1st Friday at NOON 

Christ the King, Southaven—Wednesday (Bilingual Mass) 

and Thursday (English Mass) at NOON.   

Holy Spirit, Hernando—Thursday and Friday at 8:00 AM 
 

 

LAWN MINISTRY 
It’s that time of year again and our 

scheduled teams have started.   Team #6 – Ed 

Savage and Bill Marking will begin 

Wednesday, June 29 through Saturday, July 2.      

Team #7 – Michael Six and Andrew Henning will begin 

Wednesday, July 6 through Saturday, July 9.  It is a real 

service to the Lord.    God Bless all our lawn ministers. 
 

 

 

THANK YOU to the many families who have 

signed up with Parish SOFT Giving. Your gifts 

and your participation are a blessing to us. When 

you participate, you can view giving history and 

pledge progress any time just by logging in.   

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151 
 

 
The parish office will be closed Monday, 
July 4th in honor of Independence Day.    

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
Use this email address to get in touch with me. 

hsamandaready@yahoo.com. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/c/NWMississippiParishes 

Sunday homilies are posted now. 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151
mailto:hsamandaready@yahoo.com
https://www.youtube.com/c/NWMississippiParishes


Sunday Adult Study Group 

The adult study group will be restarting on Sunday, 

June 26 from 8am-9am in the little chapel hall. We 

focus on materials such as videos and books by 

Pope Francis, Bishop Barron, and others. Come and 

join us on Sunday mornings for lively conversation 

and valuable insight.  Contact Mary Griffin at 662-

420-0906. 
 

 

Have you considered 

using online giving?    

By creating a login and 

contributing online you’ll always have a 

report of your giving history available. 

Signing up is as simple as scanning the QR 

code and start the process. Thank you for remembering 

your parish during these difficult times. 
 

REQUEST FROM PRIEST OR RELIGIOUS 

FOR GIFT CARDS, MONEY……SCAM   
If you receive a text, email, or phone call 

from someone using the name of one of 

our Priests or Religious, Fr. David 

Szatkowski, Fr. Louis Fernandes, Fr. 

Hendrik Ardianto, SCJ (Fr. Ardie), Sr. 

Emily Morgan or Sr. Rose Hacker asking for you to send 

gift cards or money to them, or stating they need a favor 

– hang up immediately and delete the text/email 

message.  Our Priests and Religious would never contact 

you asking for money or gift cards.   This is a scam. 
 

Do not respond to them in any way.  Scam report: 

https://consumercomplaints.fcc.gov/hc/en-

us/requests/new?ticket_id=39744  

Thank you and God bless you. 
 

 

Are you registered in the 
Parish?  Please fill out a 

registration form located at the 

bulletin board.  Place in the collection basket or bring to the 

church office.    Have you moved recently or have a new 

phone number or email address?  We would like to have 

current and updated records.  Thank you!!  Please  

call the office to update 662-429-7851.   

 

 
 

Our Holy Spirit Parish Family offers their 

deepest Sympathy & Prayers to  

The Priests of the Sacred Heart on the recent 

death of   Fr. Ed Kilianski, SCJ 

May his soul and the souls of all the faithful 

departed rest in peace. 

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized 

 Please Pray For The Sick 
 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 

having/recovering from surgery or are seriously ill: 
 

Diana Hill, Preston Bringhurst (Greer), George Barder (tully), 

Dana Marking, Theresa Perez, Braydon Salata (Thomas), 

Don Mollohan, Glenda Treadway, Fr. Tony Russo, 

Christine Sepulvida (tully), Felicia Hill, Alex 

Montgomery, Mr. Szatkowski (dad), Steve Bedsole 

(Lucy H. bro), Baby Jarnigan (Riggs), Brenda Caruthers, 

Linda Hicks (nix), Robin McMurry (Dean daughter), Jerry 

Lemerise (Brasher), Pat Kuehnel, Rebecca Massey, Harold 

Carmon (Faulkner),  Angela Cates (Gonda’s sis), Phyllis 

Pangelina, Pat Zappa (Dean sis), Nicole Pitcher (Dean niece),  

Jeff Smith, Erica Orive  (George’s mom), Juanita Young, John 

Weishaar (Nix), Sharon Bryson (Greer niece), Gwen Savage, 

Chris Carroll (Sr. Rose Nephew), Michael Muse (Jim Buechele), 

Sherri Ligon (Pam Hall sis), Danielle Lorson (Lance Nelson niece), 

Pete Rizzo (B.Caruthers sonnlaw), Jan Norris (B.Caruthers cousin), Judy 

Ferguson (daughternlaw), Al Gawel, Ron Gaunt, Allen Sanders 

(G. Savage bro), Rosangela Tarverna ( C. Bonner mom), Deanne 

Greer,  Rebecca Baker (LaRae),  Donald Grafe (J. Hughes bro), 

Kathy Eldred,  Glenn Donnelly, Bobby Nickarz (brother), 

Joeng Won Cho (Myong’s mother), and Melissa McNary (Kistler).    
Please notify the Pastor when serious illness occurs or when 

hospitalization is indicated: we would like to strengthen the ill 

with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).    
 

 

 
Social Service Minister 

Full time, Exempt employee 

Basic Requirements: 
 

*  Be a person of faith 
*  Bachelor’s degree in social work or related field. 
*  Work experience in social work or related field. 
*  Bi-lingual in English and Spanish 
*  A valid driver’s license 
*  Work Location: Hernando and Olive Branch (MS) 
 

Brief Job Summary: 
In a religious, compassionate environment, works directly with 
people living in poverty within our communities to address the 
immediate and long-term needs of individuals and families 
through direct aid, counseling, education and advocacy; 
participates in community outreach activities to assess needs and 
problem-solve; represents Sacred Heart Southern Missions and 
our clients on community councils, committees and/or boards. 
 

Work Environment: 
Sacred Heart Southern Missions is a religious non-profit 
organization. This position will work in our Hernando and Olive 
Branch offices, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Occasional evening and/or weekend activities may be scheduled; 
work hours adjusted accordingly. Home visits to assess client’s 
situation encouraged. 
 

Send Resume and Letter of Introduction to: 
Openings@shsm.org  or by fax-662-342-3364. 

https://consumercomplaints.fcc.gov/hc/en-us/requests/new?ticket_id=39744
https://consumercomplaints.fcc.gov/hc/en-us/requests/new?ticket_id=39744
mailto:Openings@shsm.org


For Your Safety Church doors will be locked 

6:00 pm Saturdays and 9:30 am Sundays 
 

SELF-PORTRAIT 
 Every job is a self-portrait of the person who did 

it. Autograph your work with quality.—Anonymous 
 

 

SACRED HEART SOUTHERN MISSIONS needs your 
help for its monthly MOBILE FOOD DISTRIBUTION. 
Landers Center, 4560 Venture Dr., Southaven; and 
The Garden Café, 295 Francisco Ave., Holly Springs.  
Please contact Lois Harrison to volunteer!! 901-422-2113 or 
Lharrison@shsm.org.   
Distribution Dates for 2022:  Arrive at 7:30 am 
Landers Center (Wednesdays):  July 13, Aug 17, Sep 14, 
Oct 12, Nov 16, and Dec 14.  
 

 

 

 

Sacrament of the Sick 
Facing surgery or serious health tests? 
We encourage all parishioners to make an appointment 
with one of our priests to receive the Sacrament 
BEFORE an anticipated entrance into the hospital.  
Please call Holy Spirit at 662-429-7851. 
 

 

 

                                           
WELCOME DN. TED! 
We welcome Deacon Ted Schreck as 
the new Director of Evangelization 
for our six parishes.  Deacon Ted 
Schreck has been hired by the priest 
team for this position. He began his 
ministry on July 1st.  His office will be 

at Christ the King; however, he will be present 
among all our parishes. You may contact him at 
662-342-1073 or by email at 
nwms.evangelization@gmail.com  I know many of 
you already know Dn. Ted from his ministry as a 
deacon at Christ the King and our other parishes. 
He is conversant in Spanish and English, so please 
feel free to contact him in either language. Now we 
are happy that he will be sharing his gifts, talents, 
and ministry in a new role among us. 
Fr. David Szatkowski, SCJ, JCD. 
 

 

 

FOOD PANTRY NEED 
For our new families/a reminder for us all – 

Holy Spirit furnishes 1 lb bags of rice and packages of 

Idaho instant potatoes for the Hernando Food Pantry.   

This is an ongoing need.  We ask each family to pick up 

a bag of rice and package of the potatoes (or more) when 

you do your regular grocery shopping.  Bring them to 

Mass with you and drop them in the basket just inside 

the door in the Narthex.   
The Hernando Food Pantry is serviced by 

Interfaith Council on Poverty which is made up of 16 

churches in Hernando/Nesbit.   Each church is asked to 

provide 1 or 2 common items.   Please keep this in mind 

and keep these items on your grocery list when you shop. 
 

Parishioners News Flash 
There is space available on the back of 
our bulletin for parishioners, relatives, 
friends, and colleagues to advertise their 
business or service in our bulletin. The 
cost is very reasonable and it covers the 
cost of the bulletin to the church. Please 

contact Michael Paulson at J.S. Paluch Co. 901-351-
9638.  Sponsors of our bulletin recognize the 
tremendous value of connecting with our church family, 
who in turn respond by supporting our sponsors! 
 

 

On Saturday, July 16th from 8:00 am to 10:00 pm at 
Christ the King Church. Information letters have been 
sent home to the parents of students who have 
completed year two of the confirmation program.   
This is a mandatory retreat. If you have not received 
your letter, please call the church office (662-342-1073) 
 

 

 
Volunteers Needed for Sacred Heart 
Southern Missions Summer Camp. 

SHSM Dehonian Village in Walls 9:00am-3:00pm 

Adults or high school students are needed 

Two to three hour shifts or all day (June and July). 

To volunteer or for more information call or text  

Lois at 901-422-2113. 
 

 

ANNUAL BAZAAR –  

SEPTEMBER 10 
 

We are less than 3 months away from our annual 

bazaar.  We need lots of help and "stuff."   
 

Volunteers:  This is a huge 

undertaking, so the more help we 

get, the better.  There are jobs for the 

weeks leading up to the bazaar, and 

there will be sign-up sheets for those who can work 

the day of the bazaar.  We will need LOTS of help 

the day of the Bazaar.  Plus we will need LOTS of 

help at the end to clean up and put things away!!! 
 

Contact Julie Stefanik (cell) 901-371-6253 or e-mail 

her at julieastefanik@gmail.com  for more information.  

Or the church office 662-429-7851 or 

holyspiritchurch@shsm.org if you are willing to 

help in any way.  THANK YOU!!  

mailto:nwms.evangelization@gmail.com
mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org


               

DRESS A CHILD 2022 
 

     The Interfaith Council on Poverty will 

again be helping families get their children 

ready for school!  As in the past several 

years, Holy Spirit will be providing school 

supplies for each child while the other 

churches provide shoes, clothes and 

backpacks.  We are asking our Church family 

for monetary donations that will be used to 

purchase each child’s supplies according to 

their school and grade requirements.   
 

This collection will be taken up next 

weekend – July 9/10. 
 

There is a special marked container in 

the Narthex.  Please make any checks 

payable to Holy Spirit.  In the event we 

collect additional funds that money will be 

used to help purchase workbooks required 

by the schools.  This is such a wonderful way 

to help those in our community that struggle 

with the high costs of getting children back 

in school.  The supplies are purchased, 

packed and taken directly to the schools.  

The bags are labeled with the child’s name 

to be sure they receive them.  Our Holy 

Spirit Family has always been exceedingly 

generous with this project and Interfaith is 

very grateful for your support.   

Please contact Roxanne McIngvale at  

roxannebmc@yahoo.com or 901-647-

6655 if you have any questions. 
 

 

SHEPHERD CENTER JULY  We will meet at first 

Presbyterian.,10:30 Thursday July 14. Barbecue will be 

provided for our covered dish meal. Please wear red, 

white and blue.  Make plans to come and enjoy great 

food and wonderful fellowship!!! 
 

 

Three Tips for a 
Sacred Summer 

 

❖ Remember to say grace at your family 
meals, wherever you find yourself this 
summer; on a picnic at the beach, or at a 
restaurant on vacation.  We can pray 
anywhere. 

❖ Find special moments this summer to 
reflect on the blessings of your family; watch 
a sunset together; build a campfire; 
stargaze. 

❖ When you go on vacation, check out the 
local church.  Find Mass times before you 
leave and make attending a different church 
community part of the adventure of travel. 

 
Please continue prayers for Fr. Louis for safe 

traveling mercies and many blessings as he visits with 

family, friends, and his SCJ Community in India.   
 
 

2022-2023 

CCD Registration forms are now 

available in the Narthex of the 

church. Please fill out the ENTIRE 

form and place it in the return 

basket. Sunday morning classes 

(Pre-K thru 5th) will begin on 

Sunday, August 14th and Wednesday 

night classes (6th thru Confirmation 

Year 3) on Wednesday, August 17th.  

Please be on the lookout for next 

week’s bulletin for more 

information regarding the Religious 

Education program for the 

upcoming year. If you have any 

questions please feel free to contact 

me. My email is 

hsamandaready@yahoo.com 
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